
City of Crescent City 

Notice of Public Hearing and Summary 

Ordinance No. 830: Approving a Military Equipment Use Policy 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Monday, June 6, 2022 at 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter 

may be heard, in the Board Chambers at 981 H Street, Crescent City, California, the City Council of the 

City of Crescent City will hold a public hearing on the adoption of Ordinance No. 830, Approving a 

Military Equipment Use Policy as Required by AB 481 for the Crescent City Police Department. The policy 

identifies that equipment identified by AB 481 as “military equipment” that is currently used or 

proposed to be purchase by the Police Department in the coming year as well as the quantity, cost, 

lifespan, purpose, authorized uses and required training for each type of equipment. The proposed 

policy is posted on the Crescent City Police Department’s webpage 

https://www.crescentcity.org/departments/Police and also available by contacting Robin Patch, City 

Clerk, during normal business hours, Monday – Thursday, 7:30am to 5:30pm (707) 464-7483 ext. 223. 

All interested persons will be given an opportunity to comment on the policy at the public hearing. In 

addition, written comment may be submitted to the City Council prior to the hearing via email to 

publiccomment@crescentcity.org or via U.S. Mail to the attention of the City Clerk, City of Crescent City, 

377 J Street, Crescent City, CA 95531. Please reference the hearing title and hearing date in any 

correspondence. If you wish to challenge any of the above items in court, the challenge will be limited 

only to those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearings in written correspondence 

delivered to the City at or prior to the public hearings as described in this notice.  The City will not be 

responsible for U.S. Mail that is not received prior to the hearings. 

/s/ Robin Patch 

City Clerk 

Publish: April 29, 2022 

https://www.crescentcity.org/departments/Police

